
Ottawa, 11th December 1916.

In reply to your letter of the 4th instant I had

to say that no application has been received for a sit

for a pulp mill on the Fort William reserve. The survey

which are being made are probably in connection with the

proposed park and roade of which you were informed in

of the 4th May 1915. You should make enquiry regarding

these survey and especially from Mr.W.Dowler,Chairman

Board of Parkternagement,Fort William, Ont., and inform the

Indians accordingly.

Your obedient servant,

F.D. McLea

Aset. Deputy and Secretary.
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